

Headteacher: Mrs H. Yates BA (Hons), NPQH

5<sup>th</sup> September 2025

Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer,

Re: The Snaith School Open Evening 2025

We are delighted to invite you to our School Open Evening on **Thursday 25th September 2025**. We appreciate how important choosing the right secondary school is for your child, and we hope you will be able to join us to learn more about our school.

Our doors will be open between 4.30pm and 7.30pm, during which time you will have the opportunity to:

- Hear from the Headteacher, who will share our core purpose and explain why we are such a popular school.
- Meet our dedicated team of staff, including key pastoral staff who lead on the transition process.
- Speak with our current pupils, who are proud to share their experiences of life at our school.
- Tour the school and visit our successful curriculum areas.
- Find out more about the transfer process and school transport.

Many curriculum areas will be showcasing their resources, with pupils actively involved in activities and examples of their work on display. Staff will also be available throughout the evening to answer any questions you may have.

In addition, I will be holding a series of talks with our Head of Lower School, Miss Baines, for parents, carers and pupils. These will provide further insight into our school and the transition process. **The talks will take place in the school hall at 5.00pm, 6.00pm and 7.00pm.** 

If you would like to attend one of these talks, please book a ticket via the Eventbrite link below. Please note that tours will not be available after the final talk at 7.00pm.

## https://tinyurl.com/3u3b5xx6

We are extremely proud of our school, its staff and pupils. We hope that you will leave the evening with a strong sense of what makes our school so special and why it could be the right choice for your child.

We very much look forward to welcoming you and beginning a successful partnership with you and your child.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs H. Yates Headteacher



